
Doylestown Dog Park Advisory Board Meeting Notes 
November 6, 2017   New Conference Room in the Trailers 
 
Attending: 
Kathy Brown, Deb McComas, Andrew Miller, Katelynn Steck (via phone) Karen 
Sweeney, and Barbara Lyons.   
Guest: Donna Cawthorne –potential DPAB member 
 
Meeting notes from October 2 were approved.  Andrew made the motion and Deb 
provided a second. The motion passed with a unanimous vote. 
 
Correspondence, Member Inquiries, or Incident Reports – N/A 
 
Projects/Events: 
Bicentennial Project 2018 : 
The project poster was discussed with recommended changes. 
Changes will be made and poster will be emailed to DPAB members for approval. 
 
Sub Committee Updates: 
Orientation: 
Kaitlyn Finley will work with Susie to set dates then confirm those dates with 
Caroline, Kathy and Deb. 
All agree Borough Hall is a perfect place to hold the orientations. 
DPAB members will sign up at January meeting for 2018 orientations. 
 
Fundraising:   
Magnets: 
Katelynn reported new magnets are good to go.  She will bring them to the next 
orientation. 
 
Other Business: 
 
Member Roles and Responsibilities: 
Will be addressed in January 2018. 
 
Susie Danzis Canine Classes: 
Further discussion will take place next meeting. 
 
2018 Meeting Dates: 
The day/date/time will remain the same as 2017. 
 
Orientations:  All at Borough Hall 
Schedule: 
Friday  January 5, 2018 at 5:30 pm    Kathy, Deb and David 
 
New Business: NA 
 
Meeting Adjourned.  Motion was made by Andrew and seconded by Deb. 
 


